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It is imperative that Maine stay the course and lead the nation in banning single-use 
plastic bags.  The global environment is choking on plastics and the micro-particles 
produced as the plastic degrades.
This ban is a small but very important step to remediate one of the many sources of 
pollution that endangers our health and the biosphere.


